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101 Northbridge Road 

Hanscom AFB, MA 01731 

Leasing Office: (781) 861- 5062 

Maintenance: (781) 861- 1471 

Fax: (781) 274- 7717 

www.hanscomfamilyhousing.com 

www.huntsafetyzone.com 

 

Hanscom Family Housing Staff 

Kelley Casey      Community Director 

Angel Medeiros  Asst Comm Director 

Karen Driscoll    Admin. Assistant 

Maria Rivera      Leasing Agent 

Kelly Horan        Leasing Agent 

John Tew           Maintenance Director 

Rob Waters       Asst. Maint. Director 

Melissa Capps   Maint. Coordinator 

Tony Wyman     Bookkeeper 

 

Maintenance Staff 

Howard Schon      Luis Ortiz 

Phil Payne      George Grimes 

Doug Best      Raquel Calles 

Tony Simmonds      Jake Calo 

Gloria Landaverde        Gary Burns 

 

 
 

For the most up-to-date happenings,  

“Like” us on Facebook! 

www.Facebook.com/HanscomFamilyHousi

ng 

 

"As a grateful nation, it is our sacred 

responsibility to stand by our military 

children, just as they and  

their families stand by us." 

~First Lady Michelle Obama 
 

 

Hanscom Family Housing 
Information 

 

Thank you for celebrating Dr. Seuss’ Birthday by joining us at the Book Reading we 
hosted. We had a great time sharing his great stories with you! We hope you are 

enjoying your free book from Blue Star Families. 

Hunt Companies is proud to support 

Blue Star Families, a non-profit 

organization focused on supporting 

military members and their 

families.  One resource they offer is a 

FREE online reintegration toolkit, 
called Everyone Serves.  This booklet 

discusses some of the challenges faced 

when returning from deployment and 

how to best deal with them.  Go to 

http://www.everyoneservesbook.com

/   and download your free copy 

today. 

 

 Water Safety 
Supervision required! A child can drown in 2 inches of water. 

 Have adult supervision within an arm’s reach when children are around 
standing water, including buckets, bathtubs, toilets, pools and spas. 

 Have an adult supervise children when bathing. Drain tub immediately. 

 Baby bath seats are not a safety device.  Supervision is required. 

 When bathing children, turn the cold water on first and then add warm water.  
Turn warm water off first, then cold. 

 Water heater manufacturers recommend a hot water temperature of 120 
degrees.  If you need assistance, please contact maintenance.   

 Do not store electrical appliances such as blow dryers and radios near sinks 
and tubs. Keep these out of children’s reach at all times. 

 Keep bathroom doors closed and use door knob covers to prevent young 
children from accessing bathrooms. Use toilet seat locks and keep lids shut. 

 Empty buckets immediately after use.  Store upside down, out of children’s 
reach. 

 

Visit BlueStarFam.org for events, 
information and on-line communities 

 

 

Community News 
Body Copy Earth Day is April 22

nd
. We look forward to everyone getting out and cleaning up your 

yards and making our community beautiful for Spring! 

We’ll be having a Hunt Virtual Egg Hunt in April. Be on the lookout for more information! 

We’d like to thank all of the military children for their sacrifice!  
Happy Month of the Military Child! 

http://www.hanscomfamilyhousing.com/
http://www.huntsafetyzone.com/
http://www.facebook.com/HanscomFamilyHousing
http://www.facebook.com/HanscomFamilyHousing
http://www.everyoneservesbook.com/
http://www.everyoneservesbook.com/
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 Trivia Tuesday – Be the first resident to answer 

the FB Trivia Question correctly before 4:00 

P.M. to win a prize.  

*FB Contest* 

 

 Family Pasta Night – We’re proud to co-

sponsor this FSS event. In honor of the Month 

of the Military Child there will be a free pasta 

night at the Youth Center on 3 April from 6-8 

P.M.  

 

 How many in the jar contest – Stop by the 

leasing office to guess how many eggs are in 

the jar by 17 April.  

Calendar Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pest Control on Site 
Trivia Tuesday 
Trash Pickup 
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Trivia Tuesday 
Trash Pickup 
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Pest Control on Site 
Trivia Tuesday 
Trash Pickup 

Tax Day 
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Trivia Tuesday 
Trash Pickup 

Earth Day 
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Pest Control on Site 
Trivia Tuesday 
Trash Pickup 
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Patriot’s Day 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Easter! 

 

 

Family Pasta Night 

 

 

How Many in the 
Jar?  

Contest deadline 
 

Safety Tip Thursday 

Take Our Daughters 
and Sons to Work 
Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Friday 

 

Arbor Day 

 

 

Save the Date! Our Annual Flower Day  
Give-Away will be on 21 May. 

The Month of the Military Child 

 
Secretary of Defense Caspar W. Weinberger in l986 

designated each April as “The Month of the Military 

Child”.  Recognizing the contribution that the military 

child makes as their parent or parents serve our 

nation, it is during April of each year that all branches 

of services provide special days and events to honor 

the family and their children. - See more at: 

http://www.monthofthemilitarychild.com/about-this-

month/#sthash.6tLbCehj.dpuf 

 


